
-----Original Message----- 
From: Judith Starbuck <judithstarbuck@msn.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 4:30 PM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Enhancements to the residential energy code 
 
Washington State Building Code Council 
 
Energy efficient housing is an important step in advancing a clean and affordable energy 
system. I support enhancements to the residential energy code that will:  
 Reduce energy consumption in new residential buildings 
 Lower utility costs for residents 
 Reduce the need for electricity and for new power plants 
 Help replace fossil fuels with clean energy. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Judith Starbuck 
Seattle  
 


